
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

You’re Invited 
Community 

Tailgate Party 
Join us for food, fun, games and prizes. 

Tuesday October 8th 
from 

5pm-7pm 
Come out and meet our new 
LIHTC Occupancy Specialist 

Leiha VanAken 
We want your feedback! There will be a 

comment box for concerns or suggestions or 
feel free to open up to us when we’re there. 

 
This event is for Benzie Housing residents only, 

please and thank you 
 
 
 
 

*Bring your feast bundle and chair, see you there! 


